Date: 15-005-2022
To,

Mr. Prasanna Kumar S G.

Associate Professo,

Head of the Department

M.S.Ramaiah College of Arts Science and Commerce
Bengaluru, INDIA.

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Prasanna Kumar S G

The Department of Chemistry at SIR College of Science, Arts and Commerce, Bengaluru-09
would like to thank you for being part of “Faculty Exchange Program™ on 15" MAY 2022.
Your talk on * Optical properties of nanomaterials using UV-Visible spectroscopy ™ for
B.Sc 1V sem students was thought provoking and informative. The students are enriched by
your talk and we received good feedback.We appreciate you for spending your valuable time
with us inspite of your busy schedule. We look forward to see your participation in our future

events also.

Thank you and Best regards,
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Faculty Exchange Program

The department of chemistry conducted Faculty exchange programme for BSc 1V SEM
students on 15.05.2022 at 2.30 pm 4 pm in the research laboratory on Optical properties of
nanomaterials using UV-Visible spectroscopy. 10 students were participated in the
exchange programme. The programme was started with the welcome speech by
Dr.Mylarappa M, HOD of Chemistry. The resource person for the programme was Mr.
Prasanna Kumar S G, Head of the Department, M.S.Ramaiah College of Arts Science and
Commerce, Bengaluru, INDIA. His speech was deliverd with respect to the handling of UV-

Visible spectrophotometer for varous applications.
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Date: 06-07-2022
To,

Dr. Bharath K Devendra.

Assistant Professor of Chemistry.

M.S.Ramaiah College of Arts Science and Commerce
Bengaluru, INDIA.

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Bharath K.

The Department of Chemistry at SIR College of Arts. Science and Commerce would like to
thank you for being part of “Faculty Exchange Program™ on 06" JULY 2022. Your talk on
“Synthesis of Nanomaterials by different methods”for VI sem Studentswas very good and
informative. The students are given positive feedback. We appreciate and thank you for
spending your valuable time with us. We look forward to see your participation in our future

events also.

Thank you and Best regards,
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